
Contact

Investors
Daisuke Suzuki                       
Corporate Vice President & Group CFO 

Masatoshi Akiya
Head of Corporate Communication

ir@nsk-nakanishi.co.jp

Media 
Nobue Ebihara
Corporate Communication Specialist

Kazuki Takagi                         
Corporate Communication Specialist 

Kyoko Toyoshima                         
Corporate Communication Specialist 

pr@nsk-nakanishi.co.jp

About Nakanishi Inc.   
To achieve the mission of “To create
brilliant progress via innovative 
grinding technology,” NSK has 
continued to hone the three core 
technologies of high-speed rotary 
technology, ultrasound technology 
and micro motor technology.

Using these core technologies, NSK 
will continue to provide innovative 
products in the dental, surgical and 
industrial fields, and keep 
contributing toward the creation of 
all kinds of progress, such as 
bringing inspiration, happiness, 
benefits and joy to society and 
people.

NSK has three main locations for 
development and production; RD1,  
headquarters and A1 factory in 
Kanuma, Japan. 

The company’s shares are listed in 
the Tokyo Stock Exchange.

Visit www.en.nakanishi-inc.jp
for more information about Nakanishi 
Inc. and NSK products.

Support for the Turkey-Syria 
Earthquake 

KANUMA, February 14, 2023

We express our deepest sympathies to all those who are suffering from a disaster of 
the Turkey-Syria earthquake.

Nakanishi Inc. (“NSK”; TSE: 7716; President and Group CEO: Eiichi Nakanishi) has 

decided to donate the equivalent of US$100,000 (JPY 13.2 million) through the 

Japanese Red Cross Society hoping that it would be used to aid relief effort and 

reconstruction support of the disaster area. 

The NSK group sincerely wishes for the earliest possible recovery and 

reconstruction of the affected areas.
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